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Statement from Governor Sandoval and Kathleen Sandoval  
  
CARSON CITY, NV – Governor Brian Sandoval and Kathleen Sandoval issued the following statement today: 

 

“As we announced at the end of last year, after careful and thoughtful consideration, we have made the 

difficult decision to divorce. Our divorce has come to an amicable conclusion. In consideration of our family, 

please respect our privacy concerning these matters. This is the last time either of us intend to publicly 

discuss the matter.”   
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